
 

Star of the Week December Dates for Forthcoming Events 

4th—Rec Christmas Play 9.30am 

5th—Rec Christmas Play 2.15pm 

6th—Y3 Christmas Play 9.30am 

9th—Y3 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

10th—Y3AW Foxhowl Residential 

10th—Y2 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

11th—Y3RE Foxhowl Residential 

11th—Y2 Christmas Play 9.30am 

11th—Y1 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

12th—Y3KH Foxhowl Residential 

12th—Y1 Christmas Play 9.30am 

13th— Y4 Christmas Play 9.30am 

13th—Christmas Jumper Day 

16th— Y5 Christmas Play 9.30am 

16th—Y4 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

17th—Y6 Christmas Play 9.30am 

17th—Y5 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

18th—Eucharist Service for KS2  pupils.  Friends and families 

are welcome to join us. 

Children in Need was a huge success today.  

Thank you to everyone that took part, dressed up 

and made a donation.  We had a visit from 

Pudsey and all the children were extremely 

excited to meet him! 

Two children from Year 3, Evie and Sophia, 

have walked up Moel Famau and collected 

money for Children in Need. They have 

raised £235.00. Well done to them both. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘WISDOM’ 

RecD -       James  

RecP -        Frankie Joe  

RecV/B -    Annabelle  

Y1HL-        Lennox  

Y1JC -        Leo  

Y1HB -       Thomas  

Y2AK -       Keaton  

Y2JC -        Joel  

Y2CR -       Matthew  

Y3KH -       Evie  

Y3RE -        Ashleigh  

Y3AW -       Daniel  

Y4LD -        Harry  

Y4LB -        Hollie  

Y4LMc -  Kiera  

Y5EA -        Talia  

Y5CU/LT-   Imaan  

Y5LS -         Mya  

Y6FH -        James  

Y6OC -        Alisa  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please ensure that all money coming 

into school is in a  sealed, named 

envelope with reason for payment 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 15th November 2019 

School closes on Friday 20th 

December  2019& we return on 

Monday 6th January 2020. 

Children in Need 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming 

Events  

 

November 

18th—22nd—Book Fair will be 

held in the Library from 

3.30pm—4.15pm each day. 

Please enter through the Main 

School Entrance. 

 

25th– Foxhowl Residential 

Meeting  (Y3), 4.45pm           

26th—Y4LD Electricity Workshop 

27th—Y4LB Electricity Workshop 

28th—Y4LMc Electricity Work-

shop 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ccwhitby.co.uk%2F2014%2F11%2F10%2Fnon-uniform-day%2F&psig=AOvVaw2F-0x5vBlMmoseqzOewAja&ust=1541760474322911


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Remembrance Day 

Aldi’s Kit for Schools  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last half term, our school netball team had 
their first match of the year at Barrow Hall. 
They have been working hard all half 
term, giving up lunchtimes and attending 
sessions after school. All of this hard work 
paid off as the team won  the match. 
Every single child played fantastically and 
we were so proud to see the respect they 
showed towards Barrow Hall. Well done to 
all of you, and thank you for your 
commitment and dedication. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to everybody who brought in stickers for our 

Aldi kit for schools poster. We managed to collect over 300 

stickers and have filled the entire poster. As a result, we have 

earned ourselves some new sports equipment and have been 

entered into a draw to win £20,000 to support the teaching 

of PE in our school.  

 

 

O n Mon day  w e  he ld  a            

Remembrance Worship and 

observed a minute’s silence at 

11am. 

In Y2AK class each child made a 

poppy for a collage, which is 

displayed in the classroom. 

Remembrance Walk 

 

On Tuesday, 5LS joined other local primary schools to take 

part in a Community Walk led by St Gregory's High School. The 

walk was to promote Anti-Bullying Week to 

show solidarity amongst the children.  

At 11am we respected the two minute 

silence and passed large poppies along 

the lines of children which could be seen 

by passers by as they stood on a bridge 

upon the road. The children were extremely well behaved and 

very respectful. 

FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE WE HAVE A POST BOX IN THE 

SCHOOL MAIN RECEPTION AREA WHICH YOU CAN USE IF THE 

SCHOOL OFFICE IS BUSY.  THIS IS EMPTIED DAILY. 

Please send any email enquiries to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk 

as other school accounts are not monitored on a daily basis. 

 

Anti-Bullying Week and Odd 
Socks Day 

 

The theme for Anti-Bullying Week this 
year has been 'Change Starts With 
Us.' A special thank you to the school 
council who were wonderful in leading 
whole school worship on Tuesday 
based on this theme; and of course 
the children looked great in their odd 
socks in celebration of the fact that 
we are all special and unique. Learn-
ing has continued throughout the 
week. 


